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BOX Options Exchange is conducting a regulatory audit of connections to the High Speed Vendor 

Feed (“HSVF”).  All Exchange Participants who currently receive the HSVF are asked to contact 

marketdata@boxregulation.com to confirm their connection by July 15, 2016.  

 

As a reminder, any market participant who would like to receive the HSVF, and does currently not 

receive it, may do so by submitting the applicable paperwork found here.  

 

 

Contact 

 

Please review the information provided herein. If you have any questions regarding this 

information, please contact BOX Regulation at BOXMRC@BOXregulation.com.  

 
 
 

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Regulation 

SUBJECT: Action Required - HSVF Subscription 

DATE: July 7, 2016 
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